

March 18, 2021

Dear Parents and Families:

We've officially hit the one-year mark of navigating the COVID-19 pandemic, and as we look back as a community, I'm inspired by the continued ingenuity, resilience, and determination of staff, students, and families. While the last year hasn't looked at all like what any of us expected and we likely still have a long way to go before this pandemic is over, I think it's worth pausing to appreciate how we have grown as a community and weathered this storm. We know the past year has not been easy, and we are hopeful that better days are ahead.

I'm emailing to share the current plan for the week of March 22 and for the foreseeable future: we will continue with our current instructional schedule of having students in the building four days a week (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday). Wednesday is a remote instruction day for all.

Looking Ahead:

We continue to monitor the <u>NJ DOH CALI Reports</u> and to work with the local Department of Health and monitor both state, local, and Kingsway's COVID-19 data to make determinations about future programming changes and will communicate any updates to you as soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we move forward together to serve our students.

Sincerely.

Rachel Chan

Chief Executive Officer